
 

 

Date: March 5, 2014 
 
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Margaret Christensen, Asst. Superintendent, Human Resources   
 
Re: Tentative Agreement, 2013 - 2014, Re-Opener Negotiations, between the Santa Barbara 
 Teachers Association (SBTA) and the Santa Barbara Unified School District (SBUSD) 
 
 

 
Background 
On February 26, 2014 the District and SBTA negotiating teams reached a Tentative Agreement on 
Wages. The terms of the agreement are outlined in the attachment. The SBTA bargaining unit ratified 
the agreement on March 7, 2014. 
 
 
Issue 

 
Fiscal Impact 
 
 
Board Focus Goal(s)  
 
 
Recommendation 
That the Board approves the Tentative Agreement with the Santa Barbara Teachers Association. 
 
 

Attachment(s)? X Yes (if so, please attach)  No 

 


